
     Woodside Elementary School District 
      3195 Woodside Road, Woodside, CA 94062 
       650-851-1571  ~ fax: 650-851-5577 
       www.woodside.k12.ca.us 

	
	
	
	
May	22,	2017	
	
Re:		Middle	School	Foreign	Language	
	
Dear	5th	Grade	Parents,	
	
	
We	are	excited	to	offer	two	foreign	languages	for	the	2017-2018	school	year:		
Spanish	and	Mandarin.			
	
In	our	effort	to	complete	the	Middle	School	student	schedules,	it	is	important	that	
we	know	if	your	Middle	School	son/daughter	would	like	to	study	Spanish	OR	
Mandarin	for	the	2017-2018	school	year	and	beyond.		We	highly	encourage	
students	to	pick	the	one	language	that	he	or	she	wants	to	study	throughout	their	
Middle	School	years	as	changing	mid-year	is	not	encouraged.				
	
Please	complete	the	form	at	the	bottom	of	this	page	as	soon	as	possible	and	
return	it	to	the	school	office	by	Friday,	May	26.		It	is	essential	that	we	receive	
your	completed	forms	so	that	we	can	place	students	in	the	correct	classes.			
	
Thank	you!	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Mr.	Frank	–	Middle	School	Principal			
	
	
Student	Name:							_________________________________________	
	
Parent	Signature:		_________________________________________	
	
I	would	like	to	study	Spanish												______________________	
	
I	would	like	to	study	Mandarin									______________________	
	


